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Good evening

With regards to the above proposed housing development at Netherbarns, I would appreciate your time to read this message of
support please.

The Galashiels housing market is in urgent need of new housing. In this pandemic time with many jobs at risk I  believe this
scheme provides a local firm the opportunity to provide continuity and security of employment to their workforce.

This would also have a knock on effect to subcontractors, material suppliers and local business's as well. I would also hope the
potential economic spin off would be a boost to the local economy.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Kind regards

Jimmy Louth.
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